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   Our lawyer advises that we should proceed with a Class Action Suit against certain mining promoters 
(BPU, SAN and IMT) and the BC Government with a claim for probable property loss due to forecast 
uranium mining in the Kettle River watershed. This lawsuit could evolve into a Charter Challenge about 
Property Rights.

    We will proceed with establishing a data base of facts regarding the owner names and assessed value 
of all properties which derive their water from the Kettle River aquifer, south of the potential pollution 
source from the Blizzard/ Cup-Donen uranium mining claims. This area extends southward (downstream) 
from Trapping Creek on the West Kettle eastwards to Damfino Creek on the main Kettle River and thence 
southwards to the US border at Midway, B.C.

   We request all supporting landowners to forward their names, addresses and 2008 Land Assessment 
figures to the CCKV researcher at tester13@direct.ca

   The probable total assessed value of such affected property will be at least 650 million dollars.

   The Assessed value of all of these properties is publicly available but we hope that all threatened land 
owners will voluntarily provide this information to the CCKV research team as a show of support for our 
legal action which will protect us all from the threat to our health and to financial loss. Should the Kettle 
River become polluted by uranium mining we are of the opinion that all property owners will suffer loss of 
property value by from 30% to 80% as a result.

   Please send your name, and the PIB Numbers of your properties and the Total Assessed value of each 
and every land title for which you are responsible to tester13@direct.ca or CCKV, Box 193, Westbridge, 
V0H2B0

   Please do this quickly as we wish to file this lawsuit before the forthcoming provincial election.

   STAND UP FOR THE KETTLE


